Dear Parents & Carers,

As you will know DCC reissued their funding calendar at the end of the summer term. It took us a little by surprise that funding wouldn't start until 6^{th} September for both term time and annual children.

Interestingly the calendar shows funding continuing for both term time and annual children all the way up until 24^{th} December. This will present significant difficulties for us with staffing as schools start to break up from 21^{st} December (Buxton Infant and Junior School have an inset day on the 22^{nd}).

We have come up with a plan to help with this...

For term time only children funding will end for the Christmas period on Tuesday 21st.

For annual children funding will end for the Christmas period on Wednesday 22^{nd} .

Term time only children will return in January on 10th. Annual children will return on Thursday 6th January.

This will result in term time only children being 3 days short and so we are going to reduce the non funded week in April to only 2 days (Thursday 7^{th} & Friday 8^{th}).

If you are unsure which dates apply to you please email me and I can confirm (nursery@buxton-inf.derbyshire.sch.uk).

Thank you the nursery team \odot